
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: CCF/TRP/003 
 
Date 09/05/2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
National Air Cadet Adventure Activity Centre (NACAAC) 21st - 27th May 2023 
 
A trip has been arranged for the CCF Cadets to attend the National Air Cadet Activity Centre in 
Fairbourne, Gwynedd, Wales.  The purpose of this trip is to give the cadets the opportunity to participate 
in a range of adventure activities such as Paddle sport, Mountain biking, single pitch climbing, Bounce 
Below and much more. 
 
Cadets must be able to ride a bike and pass a swimming test, which will be completed whilst on camp. 
This test includes a 25m swim and treading water for 2 minutes in the deep end of the pool. Please 
carefully read the attached information giving the kit list and full programme for the week. 
 
Pupils will need to make their own way to St Paul’s School on Sunday 21st May for 09:30 ready 
to depart at 10:00 and be collected again from St Paul’s on the 27th May at around 16:00hrs. Sgt 
Clark will phone ahead of time if there are delays during the return journey to St Pauls. Etone College 
CCF staff and other staff from the CCF will be accompanying pupils on the trip.   
 
Pupils will be required to wear casual wear and bring a packed lunch for the journey to Fairbourne. 
Food during the week will be provided by NACATC, including a packed lunch for the return journey. 
Accommodation will be within the NACATC Fairbourne centre and Cadets will need to bring all 
requirements on the Kit list. If you are unable to obtain items from the kit list please let Sgt Clark or Fg 
Off Hodgson know. 
 
There is a cost of £150 for this activity. Payment will need to be made via your wise pay account.  
 

Please note that all places offered on trips are dependent upon current good behaviour 

and regular attendance.  

 

Should your child’s behaviour or attendance become a concern at any point prior to the 

trip your child will be removed from the trip and we would not accept liability for any 

payments made and no refunds will be issued.  
 
Additionally, the signed permission slip from yourself agreed that the school reserves the right 
to send your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of 
others or the good name of the school. 
  
If you have any queries regarding this trip, please email Stg Clark at bclark@etonecollege.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Hodgson       Mr I Smith 
Contingent Commander CCF (RAF)    Headteacher 
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National Air Cadet Adventure Activity Centre (NACAAC) 21st-27th May 2023  

 
Cadet name: ………………………………………….  Form: …………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to National Air Cadet Adventure Training Centre 
(NACATC) for the period of 21st-27th May 2023.  I understand my child will be travelling by coach and 
will make the necessary arrangements for them to arrive and be picked up at St Pauls School to travel 
home safely. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………….. Date: ………………………….. 

 
Reply slip to be returned to Sgt Clark’s CCF Post-box. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

Address for St Paul’s School: 
 
Vernon Road 
Edgbaston 
Birmingham 
B16 9SL 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 


